

Marysville News

June 2019

In This Issue

- Events
- Reminders

Important Dates This Month

5/27 CLOSED for Memorial Day

6/4, 6/11, 6/25 Water Days

6/14 Father's Day Picnic

6/18 Zoo Field Trip: 9 a.m.

Future Dates

Please see our Summer Camp Calendar

Events

Happy June! We have so many wonderful happenings for the month of June.

- We are <u>CLOSED</u> for Memorial day Monday, May 27th.
- Please remember that <u>CLOSED TOED SHOES</u> are required even during water play. If your child is in flip flops or sandals they will not be permitted to participate in water activities.
- Sunscreen forms are in between the two iPad in the foyer. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to a member of the administration team.
- <u>Swim Days: June 4,11, 25</u>. Reminders: please bring your children in their swimsuits, bring a change of clothes and a towel. No swim diapers.
- June 14th we will be having a Father's Day Picnic as well as a visit from Kona Ice!
- Our <u>Zoo Field trip is June 18th!</u> Our <u>Pre-K and Intermediate 2</u> class will be attending our fieldtrip. Please remember to have your child in their class and ready to leave by 9 a.m.
- Volunteers: If you are able to come and chaperon our zoo field trip please let an administrator know. Space is limited on our bus, so we may need our chaperon my need to drive separately.

Nobel Pleased to Offer CDA Program to Employees

During our recent Parent Surveys, some of you responded with valuable feedback asking us to invest back into our teachers through recognition, professional development, and support in providing the best in care and education for your children. We are excited to share with you that Nobel is now offering the benefit of the CDA (Child Development Associates) Credential Program to any interested employee! The CDA is a hyperfocused program that guides candidates on best practices in early childhood education, focusing on these key areas of practice: safe and healthy learning environments, children's physical, intellectual, and social/emotional development, effective team work, professionalism, supporting children's behaviors, principles of child development, and developmentally appropriate practices.

Investing back into our teachers in various ways ultimately means happy supported teachers who love educating children. And happy, well-trained, connected staff members means consistency in the classrooms which benefits students and families!

Please stop by the office if you are interested in learning more about the CDA program and which teachers are participating in the program so you can lend your support!

Reminders...

Summer Clothes- As the weather gets warmer just a reminder that children are required to wear <u>closed toed shoes</u> at all times.

Parent Ambassador Program – We are looking for a few parent ambassadors to help promote our school to potential families. This also provides you with the opportunity to earn free tuition! If you are interested in becoming a Parent Ambassador for Enchanted Care Marysville, please reach out to the Administrative Team.

Referral Program - We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to Enchanted Care (any location) you will receive **FREE TUITION** for one week.

Tuition is due every Monday. If payments are not made by noon on Tuesday, a \$25 late payment fee will be charged. We offer automatic check withdraw and credit card payments. Please reach out if either of these payment options appeal to you.

Contact Information

Enchanted Care Learning Center 937-642-0710

Enchanted Care Kids' Campus 937-642-1487